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The Regional Planning Process Task Force (RPPTF) last met on March 19, 2015.   
 
Progress continues on addressing Generation Interconnection as a potential input to Multi-Driver Projects. Taking into 
consideration (a) the far-reaching impacts to both the OA and the Tariff as well as (b) the relative infrequency of these 
opportunities, the RPPTF is investigating going forward with establishing and documenting general principles within PJM 
Manuals by which to address each case on a “one-off” basis.  

 
Next meeting: 

The next RPPTF meeting is scheduled for April 16, 2015. 
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